Route 1, DBox 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

May 15, 1972

Mrs. HeWle Bradley
Box 17330
Tucson, Arizona 85710

Dear Mrs. Bradley:

It was a real pleasure to recelve your letter and have
the opportunity to tell you of eur nice visit with Bruce at
WSU, We had a fine symposium with Francois and it was good
to have the opportunity to work together again. Bruce gave a
fine talk on the B2randon Flintknapping technique and do hope
he will get together with the one remaining worker before his
stay in England is over.

We would look forward to coming to Colorado and another
meeting with Bruce and, hopefully, Francois. I don't know
about September though. Dr. Swanson is leaving then to zo to
Enzland for nine months and I may have to be at the University
at that time., Then in October, we may go to London to join
him for thirty days. So I don't know if we can come that late,
We will keep in touch with 3rucl and see what happens and, at
any rate, we will bring our camper along and enjoy using that
on your beautiful propsrtye.

We will start the summer field school on June 1llth to
July 9th and hope Bruce will be in the states during that time
and can visit us here,

fhank you, again, for the invitation and do hope we can
make it. If not, it is possible that we will be in Tucson in
January and would love to meet with you then.

Give my best to Bruce when you write.

With best wishes,

Don Z.Crabtree



